THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL
(MAIN GATE DRIVE, HARWORTH) (PROHIBITION OF WAITING)
TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2023 (1296)

Statement of Reasons

Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver highway services.
In order to fulfil a S278 agreement planning condition associated with the superstore on Main Gate Drive,

Harworth, and improve access to the store it is propsed make the existing “No Waiting At Any Time”
restrictions (Double Yellow Lines) legally enforceable.

The proposals are shown on the attached drawing H/SLW/4493/01



